
NFA Registration 

 

Parents of students planning to attend Norwich Free Academy 

next year: 

If you have not started or completed Step 1 of the NFA 

registration process, please complete this step.  

If you completed the 1st step, you should have received an 

email notification to complete Step 2. 

For further instructions, go to 

https://www.nfaschool.org/admissions 

To begin the registration process, click on the red apply button 

on the right hand side. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns 

dzuckerman@canterburypublicschools.org 

860-546-9421 

https://www.nfaschool.org/admissions
mailto:dzuckerman@canterburypublicschools.org

